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Liberty Utilities requesting Major Site Plan approval for construction of a new 15,000 sf structure for the
purpose of warehouse and office uses and associated site improvements at 14 Broken Bridge Road in the
Industrial (IN) District. - Applicant requests to postpone to October 16, 2019, Planning Board meeting.

File #: 19-444, Version: 1

City of Concord Printed on 4/26/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

